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19th July 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: School Lunches 
 

We are really pleased to confirm that we are able to lower the cost of a school lunch to 
£2.92 from September 2024.  As you know, we agreed a new contract with Hutchison 
Catering who have improved the catering provision at our schools and due to the higher 

uptake of school lunches we are now able to offer this lower price. 
 

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 continue to receive these free of charge as a 
Universal Free School Meal from the Government and anyone in receipt of Pupil Premium 
will also receive these as a Free School Meal. 

 
If you think your child may qualify for Pupil Premium which will allow for a Free School Meal 

together with additional funding for school to provide additional support to your child, please 
apply now: 
 

Synergy - Enquiry (northyorks.gov.uk) 
 

ParentPay will be updated on the morning of Friday 19th July and will show any meals taken 
up to and including this date.  Please can you ensure that you clear any outstanding 
amounts so that we are able to make the price changes on ParentPay in time for 

September. 
 

Kind regards 
 
 

 
 

Joanne Mallinson 
School Business Manager 
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